
 
 
 
 

SLACC CIO  Our Plans for 2025/26 
 

 

1. Support the CUO trustees, in their work on the coalmine and 

subsequent closure of the CUO (as set out in an MOU between 

Trustees) 

2. To continue to provide governance of Waste into Wellbeing and 

Kendal People’s Café. 

3. To consider any proposals coming forward from members for new 

projects which fulfils SLACC’s objectives, but to only recommend 

funding and support for them where members have capacity for 

implementation and trustees can provide adequate governance. 

4. To work on a restructuring of SLACC to focus on building community 

resilience and responding to the impacts of climate change, by further 

developing the partnership between Waste Into Wellbeing and the 

Eddington CIC. 
 


